
Subject: Fwd: Special Assessments Request // 12780 NE 244TH TERR & 5721 NW 61ST LN OCALA

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: FinanceDepartment <FinanceDepartment@marioncountyclerk.org>
Date: Wed, 24 Apr 2024 at 6:53 PM
Subject: RE: Special Assessments Request // 12780 NE 244TH TERR & 5721 NW 61ST LN 
OCALA 

Per your request, there are no outstanding Marion County Special Assessments (i.e. road assessments) for Parcel No. 1139-
010-000, Los Haven. However, I cannot attest to any other types of outstanding liens that may apply to that parcel. Other 
outstanding liens should be researched through Official Records.

Thank you and have a great day!

Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2024 10:42 AM
To: FinanceDepartment <FinanceDepartment@marioncountyclerk.org>
Subject: Re: Special Assessments Request // 12780 NE 244TH TERR & 5721 NW 61ST LN OCALA
 
Hello,
 
Thank you for the response.
 
Can you please check for the other Parcel # 1139-010-000 listed in the Email as well.
 

 

On Tue, Apr 23, 2024 at 4:39 PM FinanceDepartment <FinanceDepartment@marioncountyclerk.org>
wrote:

Per your request, there are no outstanding Marion County Special Assessments (i.e. road assessments) for Parcel No.
1304-030-029, Ocala Park Estates. However, I cannot attest to any other types of outstanding liens that may apply to
that parcel. Other outstanding liens should be researched through Official Records.
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